
$o.'9
oipimeintemienianee
ce 7.
g 1.27.

\ my po | ~ ! WILLIAM
A.

EGAN, GOVERNOR3) r 4 . - -
“A { ! Poy os joss —Sibinbu be kK! |

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER P.O. BOX 1467 — JUNEAU 99801

March 6, 1974

Re: 00-2516

Mr. Chuck Champion
Pipeline Coordinator
425 "G" Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Chuck:

In accordance with our conversation yesterday in your office, we will
adopt the following procedures for issuing Alyeska notice to proceed on
highway construction north of the Yukon River.

Alyeska will direct all requests to my attention at the Department of
Highways. After we have reviewed their request, we will prepare a
letter which, in effect, will be a notice to proceed, subject of course
to whatever stipulations we deem should be imposed. After we have
carefully reviewed all their plans, we will forward this letter to you
for endorsement and delivery to Alyeska. At this point you may add any
additional stipulations or communicate with us should you have any
problem areas concerning this matter.

After things get started I will probably delegate this authority to the
Interior District but for the time being at jeast we should operate on
the basis of-all applications coming through my office.

Sincerely yours,

MAE4, A. Camp ell
Commissioner of Highways
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02-001B (REV. 08-73)

MEMORANDUM State of Alaska
TO:

FROM:

H. Woodrow Johansen DATE: March 6, 1974
District Highway Engineer
Interior District FILE NO: 90-2516
Fairbanks TELEPHONE NO:

A .

B. A. Campbell //4 SUBJECT: Yukon River Bridge
Commissioner of;

|

‘Department of Nfs jays
v

As per our agreement previously, it is requested that all copies of

reports concerning the progress of the Yukon River Bridge be forwarded

directly to Mr. Chuck Champion, pipeline coordinator in Anchorage.
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